

\$6\$10/10051

Cabinet of the President

Brussels,

2 2 -07- 2010

Rue de la Loi 175

B - 1048 Brussels

Tel.: (32 2) 281 95 42 Fax: (32 2) 281 67 37

pascale.gielen@european-council.europa.eu

Dear Mr. de Buck,

On behalf of President Van Rompuy, I should like to thank you for your letter dated 6 July 2010 concerning Business Europe's key recommendations on euro-area and economic governance.

The President took note of your letter with interest.

Yours faithfully,

Frans van Daele Head of Cabinet

Mr. Philippe de Buck
Director General of BusinessEurope
168, avenue de Cortenbergh
B - 1000 Brussels